CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



April 8, 2015

Diane Hoelzer, P.E. Mark Goodwin and Associates P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Sawmill Crossing Unit 2

Erosion Sediment Control Plan

Engineer's Stamp Date 4-1-15 (H13E057)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-1-15 the above referenced plan is acceptable to be included in the SWPPP.

On future plans it would be beneficial to add some notes similar to:

- 1. Dirt should be kept out of the street. Streets should be swept when dirt is present or provide a sweeping frequency.
- 2. Trash should be picked up daily.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

COLUM MICHIGANIA

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality

Planning Dept.

C: email